
From: Shori, Sunil
Sent: 11/1/2011 10:06:25 PM
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Cc: Halligan, Julie (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov); Dowdell, Jennifer

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5)
Bee:
Subject:

Shilpa,

Item 53, in Attachment A to PG&E's October 31, 2011 filing - PACIFIC GAS AND 
ELECTRIC COMPANY’S (U 39 G) SUPPLEMENTAL RESPONSE TO LEGAL 
DIVISION’S “NOTICE AND DISCLOSURE OF SAFETY EVIDENCE AND 
COMPANION MOTION FOR PUBLIC RELEASE OF EVIDENCE” - discusses 
a 6/21/56 job for "...the relocation by replacement of a section of pipeline in the 
Crestmoor subdivision...installing 1900’ of 30” pipe, abandoning 450’ of 30” pipe, and 
removing and salvaging 1400’ of 30” pipe installed in 1949." The filing goes on to 
state: "The salvaged pipe reused on this job has been removed from service. 
There is no indication what was to be done with the remainder of the salvaged pipe..." 
(emphasis added).

We request that PG&E explain what is meant by this statement and if the statement is 
in reference to the 1956 job which relocated Segment 180 on Line 132. Specifically, 
what evidence does PG&E have that salvaged pipe was "reused" on the job being 
referred to in Item 53? What evidence does PG&E have that the salvaged pipe reused 
on the job referred to in Item 53 "...has been removed from service..." and when was it 
removed from service?

Item 61, in Attachment A, discusses a 10/17/56 job and a "Combined Shipping Notice 
and Transfer showing shipment to this job of 158’ of 30” pipe salvaged from a 1949 
job." The filing goes on to state: "This salvaged pipe was used for casing, not for gas 
pressure service."

We request that PG&E provide details, and copies of all documents, which allow it to 
conclude, with certainty, that the 158' of 30-inch pipe salvaged from Job Gm 136471 
was used for casing and not for gas pressure service on Job GM 136774 or any other
job

Thanks, Shilpa

Sunil Shori
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mailto:julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov


SB GT&S 0037505


